
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Please be advised that Ground Investigation works between A259 Comet Road 
and Bridge Road roundabout will soon begin on 9th October 2023 for 

approximately eight weeks. Most of the work will take place at night under 
temporary traffic lights. 
 

To minimise travel disruption, the off-road work will take place during daytime 
without requiring the use of temporary traffic lights. The contractor has advised 

that any noise generated by the works should not be an issue and Arun District 
Council’s Environmental Health team has been made aware. In some areas, the 
contractors will need to clear some vegetation for access purpose, and the 

clearance work will be supervised by an ecologist. We wish to apologise for any 
inconvenience caused. 

 
Please note that these works are weather dependant and may be cancelled at 
short notice, but we will endeavour to inform you should there be significant 

changes to the programme. 
 

 
 

Scheme Location Date (from and to) Timing of Closure 

A259 Bognor Regis to 

Littlehampton Corridor 

between Comet Road and 

Bridge Road roundabout. 

West Sussex. 

Monday 9th October 

2023 for 

approximately 8 

weeks 

19:00 – 06:00 

(when required) 

 


